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STREET NAME APPROVAL 
STREET NAME RESERVE LIST 
                                                         
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 

 
THAT the street names shown on Attachment #1, BE APPROVED as an inventory of street 
names for use in future development plans. 
 

Background 
 

The Planning Department has assembled a list of possible street names for use by the development 
community. The applicants for plans of subdivisions and others may choose names from the list, which 
may be applied to draft plans without further approvals by Council.  The City is currently processing more 
than 45 plans of subdivision within five approved Block Plans, which could require over 200 new street 
names.  
 
The majority of the names shown on Attachment #1 were found in history (Vaughan, Canada and the 
Commonwealth) and literature (Shakespeare).  
 
The Planning Department for the Region of York has no objection to the proposed street names. 

 
Staff consider the proposed street names to be satisfactory and should Council concur, the names 
should be approved. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This staff report is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007, which encourages managed growth through the 
implementation of OPA #600. 

 
Attachments 

 
1. List of Proposed Street Names 

 
Report prepared by: 
 
Jack McAllister, Senior GIS Technician, ext. 8209 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

                                                                    
JOHN ZIPAY      MARCO RAMUNNO 
Commissioner of Planning    Manager of Development Planning 
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